
October 24, 1972

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
Stanford University School of “ledicine
Stanford, California 94305

Dear Josh,

I have not yet replied to your letter

of October 3rd because I am looking up sone

things. The questions you raise interest ne

and I shall soon write to you about the his-

torical record,

Yours sincerely,

AEM: ggl Alfred E. Mirsky
Professor
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